
 
 
Dear Case Management Agencies, 
  
The issue regarding Case Managers being unable to view long-standing members in the Bridge has 
been resolved. 
  
ISSUE RESOLVED: Case Managers unable to view long-standing members in the Bridge 
Case managers are still unable to view long-standing members in the Bridge, despite the interfaces 
having been run over the last 24 hours.   

• The Department has identified that the removal of duplicate records in the CCM during script 
clean-up related to Case Management Redesign resulted in the inadvertent termination of 
these records’ connection to the Bridge. 

• These PARs exist, but may be with the incorrect agency. 
• Impacted records are being identified by the Department’s vendors in order to revert 

assignments back to the way they were on Thursday, February 29, 2024.  

 
Thank you, 
 
The Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 
 
   

 
 
 
Dear Case Management Agencies, 
  
Prior updates on the Case Management Redesign issues reported to the Department are available 
for review in the Case Manager section under Emails to Providers on the Provider News web page. 
Note that a separate communication was sent to agency leadership through the CMA Transitions 
Inbox. 
  
ISSUE: Case Managers unable to view long-standing members in the Bridge - 
UNRESOLVED 
Case managers are still unable to view long-standing members in the Bridge, despite the interfaces 
having been run over the last 24 hours.  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcolorado.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8%26id%3Dc60179c8fd%26e%3D2d743dd339&data=05%7C02%7Crequests.co.provcomms%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7Cef337da08fb14aa828bf08dc3eeb30b3%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638454427082613155%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ap0KQFhSDXoDdvXMH9byaXMdSlO8QPddOP0lSfvYwsM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcolorado.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8%26id%3D3cdda71c9e%26e%3D2d743dd339&data=05%7C02%7Crequests.co.provcomms%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7Cef337da08fb14aa828bf08dc3eeb30b3%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638454427082620606%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Z3tzCqi75DkCCD0Vq0tGRNKwfYGMRUSP3CWNZE0BY%2Bs%3D&reserved=0


• The Department has identified that the removal of duplicate records in the CCM during script 
clean-up related to Case Management Redesign resulted in the inadvertent termination of 
these records’ connection to the Bridge. 

• These PARs exist but may be with the incorrect agency. 
• Impacted records are being identified by the Department’s vendors in order to revert 

assignments to the way they were on Thursday, February 29, 2024. 

Contact the CCM Helpdesk at ccmhelpdesk@gainwelltechnologies.com if immediate Bridge access is 
needed. 
  
Do not send this to the CMA Transitions Inbox or to individual staff members within the Department 
to ensure timely handling of your request.  
  
Addressing this issue quickly is a top priority for the Department and its vendors. Case managers are 
advised to only manually reassign caseloads in urgent cases. This issue is expected to be fixed very 
soon. The Department will be providing daily updates. 
 
ISSUE: Case Managers Reassigned in the Care and Case Management System (CCM) - 
UNRESOLVED  

• Case Management Agency staff reported that members previously assigned to case 
managers across State General Fund Programs and Home and Community Based Services 
Waivers before the Phase II Case Management Redesign transition effective Friday, March 1, 
2024, are no longer associated with the expected case manager. 

A fix is being developed with vendor partners to revert assignments back to the way they were on 
Thursday, February 29, 2024. Addressing this issue quickly is a top priority for the Department and 
its vendors. Case managers are advised to only manually reassign caseloads in urgent cases. This 
issue is expected to be fixed very soon. 
 
  
Thank you, 
 
The Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

mailto:ccmhelpdesk@gainwelltechnologies.com

